
Hello - I am a resident of Eugene and the grandson of those who have relied upon long-term care during the final years of their lives.

Staffing ratios as defined in this bill are critical to the respect and wellbeing of residents in long term and memory care facilities.  
Who are we if we defer so fully to private sector operators when it comes to the dignity and treatment of our grandmothers, 
grandfathers, and any others in need of these services?

I fully support this bill.


